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THIS IS NOT AN ORDER                                    DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED:  January 6, 2020 
 

 
RFP CLOSING DATE AND TIME:  2:00 p.m. on January 14, 2020 (No change) 
 
This amendment is for informational purposes only and need not be returned to the State. 
 
This amendment makes one minor change to the RFP as follows and answers questions asked by 
potential offerors as of January 3, 2020. 
 
CHANGES TO THE RFP: 
 
Page 14, Section 3.05, replace the text of this section in its entirety with the following “Not applicable.” 
 
There are no further changes to the RFP at this time. 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 
 
1. Question: Page 3 of the RFP, regarding Preferences, does this page need to be included in the 
proposal? If so, is it acceptable to place it in an appendix? Which field need to be completed by the 
Offeror? 
 
    Response: That page does not need to be submitted as part of the proposal. 
 
2. Question: Page 14, Section 3.05, Prompt Payment for State Purchases, could this section be 
removed? 
 
    Response: We agree to remove this section. See the changes section of this amendment above. 
 
3. Question: I understand the Alaska Dept. of Corporations is currently in a heavy filing season and 
our application for a corporate certificate and a business license may be significantly delayed. If the 
application processing is delayed, may we include proof of our application submissions and list the 
license/certificate as “pending” in the proposal in lieu of copies of the business license and corporate 
certificate? 
 
    Response: An Alaska Business License is not required at the time proposals are due so you could 
list that as “pending”. However, a valid corporate registration is required on or before the due date for 
proposals. 

 

 
RFP TITLE:   Large Mine & Dam Safety Engineering Professional Services for the Div. of Mining Land & Water 
 

Department of Natural Resources 
Support Services Division 

Procurement Section 
550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1330 

Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
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This amendment is for informational purposes only and need not be returned to the State.   
 
 
 //Signed Copy on File// 
 Marlys Hagen, C.P.M. 
 Procurement Officer 
 PHONE: (907) 269-8666 
 TDD: (907) 269-8411 
 FAX: (907) 269-8909 
 EMAIL: dnr.ssd.procurement@alaska.gov 
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